DATE: October 26, 2020[image: LetterHead Pic]


TO: Taxation, Finance & Economic Development

FROM: Department of Real Estate

POSITION: No objection to the Passage.

RE: Council Bill 20-0632 – Property Tax Credit – Habitat for Humanity

INTRODUCTION:	

The Department of Real Estate is herein reporting on City Council Bill 20-0632 introduced by Councilpersons Henry, Clarke, Middleton, and Bullock.

PURPOSE:

For Mayor and City Council of Baltimore in accordance with State Tax-Property Article 9-252 allow for a property tax credit against certain real property owned and held by Habitat for Humanity.  

BRIEF HISTORY:

[bookmark: _GoBack]This Bill if approved, would allow for Habitat for Humanity a property tax credit on properties held or own, while they are being rehabilitated or until transfered to a private purchaser. 

 FISCAL IMPACT:   N/A

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION:

The Department of Real Estate has no objection to the passage of City Council Bill 20-0632.


 
Sincerely, 


Walter J Horton
Real Estate Officer
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